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Apologies: 
Sorry about the inconvenience due to the heavy snowfall on Tuesday but there were real concerns about the condition of the roads.

Mrs Henry
Mrs Henry has accepted the position of School Administrative Manager at Borenore Public School beginning in Term 3.
She has offered to remain at Spring Terrace for a 3 day fortnight in Terms 3 and  4 this year until a suitable replacement is found.

Mr Peter Scott – New Principal
Mr Scott will spend next Wednesday 29th June at school as part of the handover process.
He will be available to meet with any available parents from 11.00am-11:30am (recess/morning tea).
 
Reports/Scrapbooks
Jordan, Lachie, Adam- scrapbooks missing!
Thank you to everyone who returned report folders.

Tennis
Next Monday will be the last tennis lesson for the term.  Please check with Mrs Henry if you are unsure about money owing.  
Children must bring their money and correct shoes to participate in this activity.
This activity may not continue next term until the weather improves.

Western Region Dance Festival
Olivia and Katey participated in the Western NSW Dance Festival yesterday at 1pm and 7pm at the Bathurst Memorial Entertainment Centre.  The girls are part of a small schools ensemble and have been working with Jane Evans (Small Schools Spectacular) and Mrs McAnulty has been coordinating the rehearsals and notes, etc.

Thank You
Our best wishes and thanks to Miss Sturgeon whose last day of Practice Teaching is Monday 27th June.   We wish Hayley all the best in her future teaching career.

Sock-it-To-Me Orders
These have been distributed today.  Thank you to Karren for coordinating this P&C fundraiser.

Premier’s Reading Challenge
Congratulations to Ellen, Melissa and Devlin who also have completed the PRC.

CWA International Day
The following students received awards at the CWA International Competition – Country of Study Iceland
Kindergarten (Colouring In)
Evey			1st 
Ethan 			HC
Year 1 (Flag)
Skye C			1st
Brooke			HC
Year 2 (Poster)
Lauren 			1st
Melissa			2nd
Year 3 (Poster)
Monique		HC
Year 4 (Poster)
Hannah 			2nd 
Lachie			HC
Year 5 (Project)
Olivia			1st
[bookmark: _GoBack]Summah			HC
Lilli			HC
Year 6 (Travel Brochure)
Paddy			HC
Essay (any age/any year)
Hannah			2nd

Student Banking
There will be NO student banking next week.

Collection/Transport (Phone/Note)
Please notify the school about changes to collection arrangements for your child/children.  This is a Child Protection Policy issue and your co-operation is appreciated.

New Baby
Congratulations to the Lynch family on the safe arrival of       a new grandson, son and brother on Thursday morning.
 Cooper Drew – all well.

Newsletter
Next week’s newsletter will be sent home on Thursday.
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STOP PRESS:  Due to the last day celebration activities, the children are asked to wear their school uniform (Not Out of Uniform)
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